Your collaborative journey starts
February 2024

Our next Introductory Interdisciplinary
Collaborative Practice training offered by
MELCA Academy starts on February 5, 2024.
If you are a lawyer ready to practice family law
in a different way, or you are a financial
planner or a social scientist who wants to work
in this challenging area, this course is your first
stepping stone to becoming a collaborative
professional

Study at your own pace on MELCA's online
learning platform and come together live on
line for interactive sessions.

For more information and to enrol, please go
to www.melcaacademy.com

Any questions, please email us at
academy@melca.com.au

Regards,

Marguerite Picard & Tricia Peters



http://www.melcaacademy.com/
https://www.facebook.com/MelbourneCA/
https://www.linkedin.com/authwall?trk=bf&trkInfo=AQFCNwOe-Mjv2AAAAYlN--CgO24fg8Gv_JwfoAODeVURIkehXSma-ydkrTld9d9v_lj4jF-ghcx9REmig_Z3lrefSKVGmr86iLi0s4oFDuudv9L7PVyUiHa4HPEnmQs0kIUU0LU%3D&original_referer=&sessionRedirect=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.linkedin.com%2Fcompany%2Fmelbcollaborative%2F
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCa02zZ0jSHv_0S7Q4ykE1hQ

